
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

20thSeptember 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Football Match – Thursday 23rd September 2021  

Brabourne v Aldington(home) 
 
Your child has been selected to take part in the football team for this term. Our first match is 

on Thursday, 23rd September. 

 

This match will not start until around 3.40pm due to Aldington school team having to travel, 

but our sport’s coach, Mr Harry Nunn, will stay with the team, on the field, until they arrive. 

The match will end at approximately 4.30pm. Parents/carers are welcome to watch the match 

from the side of the field. Children will be collected from the field and Coach Harry must 

know when each child is leaving, so that they can be ticked off the list. 

 

Please advise immediately if your child is unable to play. 

 

As we will be playing 9 aside, not all children will be able to play at once. Mr Nunn will 

ensure that the team is shuffled during the match and over the next few matches. 

 

Team:    

Jake  Sam  Jesse 

Henley  George  Ephraim 

Elliot  Sadie  Dom 

Evie  Oliver  Matthew 

 

Shin pads must be worn.  

Please return slip below asap. 

 

Many thanks 

 

 

 

 

Andrew Stapley 

Headteacher 

 

………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 

Pupil Name………………………………….. 

 

WILL/WILL NOT be able to take part in the football match on Thursday 23rd September 

2021. 

 

Parent’s signature…………………………………… 


